
 

2024 OSSAA ELIGIBILITY WORKSHOPS 

 

The OSSAA Staff will conduct face-to-face annual workshops on eligibility rules for 

representatives of all member schools during June and July of each year. An on-line annual eligibility workshop also will be made available through OSSAA’s website starting 
July 15 of each year. All member schools are required to have at least one representative who is 

responsible for making eligibility determinations at that member school either attend a face-to-face 

workshop or complete the on-line workshop before the end of August each year. Each member 

school is required to maintain records verifying that a representative has completed one of the 

annual workshops each year as required. 

 

2024 Eligibility Workshop dates: 

 

June 11 at 1:15 pm—Sheraton Hotel—Oklahoma City 

 

July 22 NOON—Oklahoma Coaches Association Clinic—Southern Hills Marriott Tulsa 

 

On-line on the OSSAA website—July 15 

 

Sign in sheets will be available at the face-to-face meetings to register attendance; the on-line version 

also has a registration requirement, once you complete the workshop a notification will be sent to the 

OSSAA. 

 

 


